
Olive, Karen

From: Olive, Karen
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2012 7:18 PM
To: Wyatt, Melissa; Corley, Cherrie
Subject: Re: Conference Info

I would say ADM or CFO.

Sent from an NRC
BlackBerry
Karen Olive ,

[(b)()

From: Wyatt, Melissa
To: Olive, Karen; Corley, Cherrie
Sent: Tue May 29 15:40:27 2012
Subject: FW: Conference Info

Do either of you have any idea where to direct Jo Anne (see her email below)?

Thanks,
Melissa

From: Rihm, Roger
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2012 3:18 PM
To: Wyatt, Melissa
Subject: Re: Conference Info

What's wrong with my answer??? Someone here is dealing with new omb guidance. I don't know who.

Sent from an NRC BlackBerry
Roger S. Rihm . ,

From: Wyatt, Melissa
To: Rihm, Roger
Sent: Tue May 29 15:14:32 2012
Subject: RE: Conference Info

See below from JoAnne Johnson. You might have to select "see more" since you are looking on your
blackberry.

From: Rihm, Roger
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2012 3:13 PM
To: Wyatt, Melissa
Subject: Re: Conference Info

Omb just issued something subsequent to gsa problem in las vegas. Not sure who at nrc is addressing - admin?

Sent from an NRC BlackBerry
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Rooer S. Rihm

From: Wyatt, Melissa
To: ElImers, Glenn; Rihm, Roger
Sent: Tue May 29 14:37:58 2012
Subject: FW: Conference info

I am not sure what she is talking about. Have either of you seen any guidance regarding NRC Employees
Attending Conferences that may have come from the EDO's office?

From: Johnson, Joanne
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2012 2:33 PM
To: Wyatt, Melissa
Subject: Conference Info

Hi Melissa,

I was told that you might know where the new guidance is for NRC employees attending conferences, I tried the OEDO
page, but could not find it or did not have access rights to open some web areas. Is this something that you can point
me to?

Thank you,
Jo Anne Johnson
Senior Program Analyst
Resource Management Staff
Office of the Chief Financial Officer
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop: T-9F4
Phone: 301-415-0154
Fax: 301-415-4326
E-mail: Joanne.Johnson@nrc.gov
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